
Meeting of September 3, 2014 
 
Present:  John Katz 
                  Bruce Firger 
                  Christopher Lamarre, Principal Assessor 
 
Meeting called to order by Chris Lamarre at 2:05 p.m. 
 
Minutes of previous meeting:  Minutes approved as modified on a motion by Chris, seconded by John, all in 

favor. 
 
Old Business:  None 
 
New Business:   
 
1.  Assessors approved the list of senior work off exemptions. 
2.  Chris said that the Board should encourage the Board of Selectmen to set guidelines for the work off 

program.  The Town Manager also feels that there should be a “different level playing field”. Currently, the 
only requirements are that the senior be 60 by July 1st, be a resident & own the property.   

3. Chris brought the Board up to date on the recap.  Everything is submitted to the state in “gateway” on the 
computer.  Value, growth, tax rate have all been approved.  Assessors signed a hard copy for our files. 

4. Assessors signed the elderly, veterans & blind exemption application forms. 
 
With no further business, meeting was adjourned at 2:40 p.m. on a motion by Chris, seconded by John, with all 
in favor. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Carol Strommer 


